

The Delaney Planning Committee
Unofficial Minutes of Virtual Meeting
March 8, 2021

Members in attendance:

Tim Makepeace, Cathy Walker, Fran Gilman, Grace Larson, Tracee Rupe

Also: Paul Woodruff, Don Pruess

Meeting Called to order at 6:59PM.

The January minutes were reviewed. Tracee made a motion to approve, Cathy seconded, they passed unanimously.

Treasurer's report: Tracee reports that nothing has changed since last meeting.

Discussion of sign (this is for the main sign, more detailed signage including info and rules will be discussed after the pavilion is built) - Don will see if he can get slate and engraving donated, and Tim offered to build the frame.

Regarding the Management Plan – Cathy will speak with representatives from VLT and SVT, hopefully they can join our next meeting. Don may have plans from when the CE was implemented, and Tracee will check on what the town office has.

Pavilion – Fran is working on getting a materials quote from LaValleys. It is agreed that materials quote will be helpful in determining if building quotes are reasonable. Hopefully the RFQ for the whole pavilion can be sent out after next week's Select Board meeting. Grace will attend. Don and Paul said they would see if it could be a zoom so easier for more to attend.

New member – Cathy has some ideas, will reach out. It was mentioned in the Town Report, do we need to post further?

Grace motions to adjourn at 7:42pm, Cathy seconds, meeting is adjourned.

Submitted March 9, 2021 by Grace Larson, Secretary